
MEMORANDUM 

 

Business Item B 

 

From: Administrator/Staff 

To: Plan Commission 

Re: Plan Commission review & discussion on the April 26, 2023 Public Information Meeting 

held to gain resident input on the proposed Comprehensive Plan 2045. 

 

Cedar Corp has provided a summary of the results of the April Public Information Meeting. 

Representatives from Cedar Corp and/or Administrator Wisnefske will be available for any 

questions. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kelsey 


